ARTURO ARGUETA 350 Thunderbird Dr. Apt 8 | (915) 727-5994 | aargueta2@miners.utep.edu Wednesday, February 06, 2013 Website visitors Dear website visitor I am interested in getting an internship in the field of computer science and pursue a graduate degree after receiving my bachelors in Computer Science. I'm currently working for the Army High Performance Research Center (AHPCRC) as a Research Assistant at the University of Texas at El Paso. I accepted this position because of emphasis on the research and programming skills that are applicable to your requirements for a programmer. My experience as a research assistant has afforded me the opportunity to become familiar with more programming languages and visit other research groups in different universities. I'm also enclosing copies of: My transcript. If you have questions, please call me at (915) 727-5994. I look forward to hearing from you soon. Sincerely, ARTURO ARGUETA

ENCLOSURES